
 

Dear First Grade Families,                                    

 We have learned so much about animals and plants, their offspring, and their adaptations! 

We are so excited to take a trip to Hillview Stables to see some real life plants and animals as a 

culminating project for our Animals and Plants unit and to have fun and enjoy the day as our school 

year is coming to an end! Hillview Stables is located on Westerfield Road off Hwy 229-about 5 miles 

from Lynn Camp High School on Hwy 830.  The first grade team will be traveling to Hillview Stables 

on two dates to accommodate all 9 first grade classes. We will leave school at 9:15 a.m. and return 

by 2:15 p.m. The schedule is as follows:  
 

Wednesday, May 8th: Mrs. Powell, Mrs. White, Mrs. Taylor, Mrs. West 

Thursday, May 9th: Mrs. Jewell, Mrs. Sams, Mrs. M. Taylor, Mrs. Willis, and Mrs. Wilson 

 

The admission to Hillview Stables is $7.00 per child.  The trip fee includes a tour of the 

farm, animal petting zoo, where we will see and get to feed multiple farm animals and their 

offspring, a hayride (weather permitting or train ride if the fields are too wet), a flower/plant, and 

other great experiences.  We will also eat our lunch at Hillview Stables.  Parents wishing to attend 

are welcome to join us, but will need to provide your own 

transportation and lunch.  If you come, please keep in 

mind that it is district policy for you to have had the 

required background check and class completed if you will 

be assisting with children other than your own.  The cost 

for adults is $7.00 which includes a flower and needs to 

be paid upon your arrival at Hillview Stables.   

Please note that no child will be excluded from 

participating for the inability to pay; however, paying the 

total of $7.00 is greatly appreciated.  

 

       
 

Please complete and return the bottom portion of this letter no later than Monday, May 6th 
 

Child’s Name __________________________________________ 

Child’s Teacher_________________________________________ 

           Yes, my child has permission to travel to Hillview Stables and I have included $7.00 for admission. 

 

           Yes, my child has permission to travel to Hillview Stables, but I have not included $7.00. 

 

           No, my child does not have permission to participate in this field trip. 

My child will:     bring a lunch from home for the field trip.  

                             need a sack lunch from the cafeteria for the field trip. 

 

 

Parent/Guardian signature 


